
Bride Valley Churches 
Due to government advice our 

church buildings are now 
closed 

 
This is a very difficult time and even though our buildings will be closed, the 

Church continues to be alive and active throughout the  

Bride Valley 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you need anything, for a chat, some 
prayer support or practical help with everyday life on 

01308 898799 

The Reverend Jane Williams 

 

 

Finally, please pray for us, as we do for you, in these difficult days. 

 
 



 


